
 

 

E-safety tips for children 

 

 

The British Council believes that all children have potential and that every child matters – everywhere in the world. The British Council affirms the position that all children 
have the right to be protected from all forms of abuse as set out in article 19, UNCRC 1989 

 

 

   


